
From: Clanon, Paul 
Sent: 10/31/2012 8:58:43 AM 
To: Cherry, Brian K (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=BKC7); 

Hagan, Jack (Brigadier General - CA) (emory.hagan@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: 
Bee: 
Subject: Re: Hurricane Sandy Assistance 

Start with a discussion with Jack. 

On Oct 31, 2012, at 8:54 AM, "Cherry, Brian K" <BKC7@,pge.com> wrote: 

Paul - as you are aware, we have responded to a request for assistance 
under mutual aid agreements to ConEd and other effected utilizes is on 
the East Coast. PG&E has sent approximately 150 personnel to help the 
more than 8 million customers who are without power. We've been 
asked if we can do more. If we send additional personnel, it could put 
us out of compliance in certain areas. We would not send additional 
crews eastward if it were to jeopardize our customers health and safety. 
That said, we are concerned about being out of compliance, even 
temporarily, unless the Commission waived those compliance terms on a 
temporary basis. Should we pursue this approach ? Let me know. 
Meredith and Barry will be the point of contacts for this discussion with 
you and your staff. 

PG&E is committed to protecting our customers' privacy. 
To learn more, please visit 
http://www.pae.com/about/companv/privacv/customer/ 
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